
To Chairman Hull & members of the committee, 
 
Why there is a bill put in to prohibit a town from even assessing the costs of road repaving after sewer 
project work is completed just reeks of bewildering logic. Rhode Island roadways are already negatively 
known as some of the worst in the country. Why would we allow a town to skimp out on even looking at 
estimates for repairs is absurd.  
 
Thank You, 
 
Jordan Goyette 

 


